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Subject: EH/856/DA - Notification of 2009 Non Business Days for UKLink Systems. 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Please note that the Notification of 2009 Non Business Days for UKLink Systems that was 
sent out on the 14/08/08, as part ofEH/853/DA - UKLink Committee Important Dates for 
2008/2009 Calendar, had an error in the first paragraph of the pdf that stated Non-Business 
Days for 2008. The document should have stated Non Business Days for 2009. 
 
Attached is an updated version with the correct statement. 
 
Notification of 2009 Non Business Days for UKLink Systems. 
 
 <<UKLink Non Business Days 2009.pdf>>  
 
Should you have any questions or comments arising as a result of this communication, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
David Addison 
Project Manager 
Business Projects 
xoserve 
 
david.addison@xoserve.com 
 
0121 623 2741 


